TR'O

UPWARD BOUND

UB NOVEMBER

NEWSLETTER

Hello and Happy Fall to our Upward Bound
Family!

It’s the start of second term, so make sure
that you’re keeping up with your grades and
attending tutoring! The holidays will be here

before you know it.

IMPORTANT DATES

November 12: Saturday Tutoring and
Community Service at Glendale
Community Center
November 19: Saturday Tutoring 9-12
November 23-25th: Thanksgiving
Break! No School/Tutoring

CONTACT INFO

Office: upwardbound@utah.edu
Kenny: k.quintanilla@utah.edu

Rubi: rcoriac@utah.edu

Becca: bbumgarner@utah.edu -j_

Office Phone: (801)581-7188_

CTOBER
IGHLIGHT

RED BARN

We enjoyed delicious apples

and apple cider donuts at The |

Red Barn in Santaquin this

month. Students also got to N
ride in the wagon and play in |
the corn pit, go on the zipline, =3 o -
zoom down the slide, and see &

the animals at the petting zoo!

They also got to learn a lot

about local agriculture and

small businesses.

SOUTHERN UTAH
COLLEGE TOUR

% 20" We took some of our
<<% seniors on a college tour
~¢ in October. We went and
2 explored Utah Valley
== University, Southern
\ & Utah University, and
Utah Tech. It was a lot of
fun and a great way to
- spend Fall Break. One of

HALLOWEEN i nomic

getting ice cream at the

TUTURING creamery in Beaver and

Congrats to all our winners hiking Snow Canyon in

this year from your Scooby St. George.
Gang!
Best Overall: Antonella for
her wicked Kiss Costume. [l
Most Original: Nick G. for his 8
Nick Carroway. ¥
Most Funny: Jason for his \ X
inflatable shark \ '
Most Creative: Lorena for M
her zombie prom quee
We loved all the costun

Thanks to all that came
participated.

COMMUNITY |
SERVICE

®

WE WILL HAVE VANS AND NII.I. BE ABI.E T0 DRIVE 18 STUDENTS THAT DAY WE AI.SO
ENCOURAGE OTHERS TO DRIVE THEMSELVES! IF YOU HAVE GARDENING EGUIPMENT

L

' - (SHOVELS, GLOVES, ETC., THEN BRING THEH)



DON'T FORGET
TO CHECK OUT
THE BLOG

WITH A NEW BLOG URL
BROUGHT TO YOU BY UB
TECH CLUB!
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